
Dear Parent/Carer

Vaccination UK has asked us to forward the below message on their behalf.

If your child is in Year 7 - 11 and you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school, please follow the below 
link to complete an online consent form.

The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on Tuesday 15 October Year 7-9 & Thursday 14 November 
Year 10-11.

https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/eastriding

If you do not wish to consent to your child having the vaccination, please complete a formal NO consent via the 
same link. 

If your child has already had the flu vaccine, please disregard this message. If you have any problems accessing the 
link or would like to provide consent verbally, please telephone Vaccinations UK directly on 01482 453690. 

Unfortunately, Hessle High School & Sixth Form College are not able to assist with any questions or queries 
regarding vaccinations.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

Email to parents 
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